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work both in theoretical foundations, such as science, pragmatism, and religion,
and in Dewey’s debates with other public intellectuals such as Jane Addams, Walter
Lippmann, James Baldwin, and W. E. B. Du Bois. Jackson and Clark seek to establish
Dewey as an essential source for those engaged in teaching others how to compose
timely, appropriate, useful, and eloquent responses to the diverse and oftencontentious rhetorical situations that develop in a democratic culture. They
contend that there is more at stake than instruction in traditional modes of
public discourse because democratic culture encompasses a variety of situations,
private or public, civic or professional, where people must cooperate in the work
of advancing a common project. What prepares people to intervene constructively in
such situations is instruction in those rhetorical practices of democratic
interaction that is implicit throughout Dewey’s work. Dewey's writing provides a
rich framework on which a distinctly American tradition of a democratic rhetorical
practice can be built—a tradition that combines the most useful concepts of
classical rhetoric with those of modern progressive civic engagement. Jackson and
Clark believe Dewey’s practice takes rhetoric beyond the traditional emphasis on
political democracy to provide connections to rich veins of American thought such
as individualism, liberalism, progressive education, collectivism, pragmatism, and
postindustrial science and communication. They frame Dewey’s voluminous work as
constituting a modern expression of continuing education for the “trained
capacities” required to participate in democratic culture. For Dewey human
potential is best realized in the free flow of artful communication among the
individuals who together constitute society. The book concludes with an afterword
by Gerard A. Hauser, College Professor of Distinction in the Department of
Communication at the University of Colorado Boulder.
Knucklehead Adam Smyer 2018-01-22 A black law student navigates the era of Rodney
King and the Oklahoma City bombing—and his own anger issues—in this “mordantly
funny” novel (San Francisco Chronicle). Shortlisted for the Ernest J. Gaines Award
for Literary Excellence In Knucklehead we meet Marcus Hayes, a black law student
who struggles, sometimes unsuccessfully, with the impulse to respond to everyday
bad behavior with swift and antisocial action. The cause of this impulse is
unknown to him. When Marcus unexpectedly becomes involved with the brilliant, kind
Amalia Stewart, her love and acceptance pacify his demons. But when his demons
return, he is no longer inclined to contain them . . . “By setting his novel in
the ’90s, Smyer, who lives in Oakland, has crafted some brutal deja vu. As Marcus
reflects on Rodney King, the Million Man March and the Oklahoma City bombing, we
think of Freddie Gray, Black Lives Matter and school shootings that have become a
way of life. And when Marcus laments San Francisco’s dwindling black population,
here we are more than twenty years on, and it’s only gotten worse. We should all
be furious.” —San Francisco Chronicle “Here is a list of things you'll need to
read this book: ample space for stretching out the side stitches you’ll get from
laughter; half a box of tissues for the most gripping and harrowing dramas at the
heart of the novel; a fresh stress ball for the tense situations the protagonist
finds himself in (both of his own doing and not); and just a bit of that space in
your heart to see people, in all their complexity, trying to do their best.”
—Pittsburgh Post-Gazette “Marcus Hayes careens through the racially divisive 1990s
while trying to manage his compulsive anger, chaotic love life, and economic
misfortunes . . . Smyer gives Marcus a sardonic and hilarious voice reminiscent of
a Paul Beatty protagonist and endows him with a troubled psychology that plumbs
the nuances of black male identity.” —Kirkus Reviews “While not strictly a crime
novel, Smyer’s debut Knucklehead does contain a whole lot of guns, violence, and
rage, as well as plenty of love and sadness. A black lawyer in the late ’80s
through the mid-’90s deals with micro and macro aggressions from a society
determined to treat him as a criminal. Also, there are cats. Lots of cats.”
—Literary Hub
The Beautiful Struggle Ta-Nehisi Coates 2009-01-06 An exceptional father-son story
from the National Book Award–winning author of Between the World and Me about the
reality that tests us, the myths that sustain us, and the love that saves us. Paul
Coates was an enigmatic god to his sons: a Vietnam vet who rolled with the Black
Panthers, an old-school disciplinarian and new-age believer in free love, an
autodidact who launched a publishing company in his basement dedicated to telling
the true history of African civilization. Most of all, he was a wily tactician
whose mission was to carry his sons across the shoals of inner-city
adolescence—and through the collapsing civilization of Baltimore in the Age of
Crack—and into the safe arms of Howard University, where he worked so his children
could attend for free. Among his brood of seven, his main challenges were TaNehisi, spacey and sensitive and almost comically miscalibrated for his
environment, and Big Bill, charismatic and all-too-ready for the challenges of the
streets. The Beautiful Struggle follows their divergent paths through this
turbulent period, and their father’s steadfast efforts—assisted by mothers,
teachers, and a body of myths, histories, and rituals conjured from the past to
meet the needs of a troubled present—to keep them whole in a world that seemed
bent on their destruction. With a remarkable ability to reimagine both the lost
world of his father’s generation and the terrors and wonders of his own youth,
Coates offers readers a small and beautiful epic about boys trying to become men
in black America and beyond. Praise for The Beautiful Struggle “I grew up in a
Maryland that lay years, miles and worlds away from the one whose summers and
sorrows Ta-Nehisi Coates evokes in this memoir with such tenderness and science;
and the greatest proof of the power of this work is the way that, reading it, I
felt that time, distance and barriers of race and class meant nothing. That in
telling his story he was telling my own story, for me.”—Michael Chabon,
bestselling author of The Yiddish Policemen’s Union and The Amazing Adventures of
Kavalier & Clay “Ta-Nehisi Coates is the young James Joyce of the hip hop
generation.”—Walter Mosley
The Story of Siegfried James Baldwin 1882
The Emancipation Proclamation Abraham Lincoln 2020-03-16 "The Emancipation
Proclamation" by Abraham Lincoln. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a
wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.

The Fire Next Time James Baldwin 2017
James Baldwin in Context D. Quentin Miller 2019-08-01 James Baldwin in Context
provides a wide-ranging collection of approaches to the work of an essential black
American author who is just as relevant now as he was during his turbulent heyday
in the mid-twentieth century. The perspectives range from those who knew Baldwin
personally, to scholars who have dedicated decades to studying him, to a new
generation of scholars for whom Baldwin is nearly a historical figure. This
collection complements the ever-growing body of scholarship on Baldwin by
combining traditional inroads into his work, such as music and expatriation, with
new approaches, such as intersectionality and the Black Lives Matter movement.
Between the World and Me Ta-Nehisi Coates 2015-07-14 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • NAMED ONE OF TIME’S TEN BEST NONFICTION BOOKS OF
THE DECADE • PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD FINALIST
• ONE OF OPRAH’S “BOOKS THAT HELP ME THROUGH” • NOW AN HBO ORIGINAL SPECIAL EVENT
Hailed by Toni Morrison as “required reading,” a bold and personal literary
exploration of America’s racial history by “the most important essayist in a
generation and a writer who changed the national political conversation about
race” (Rolling Stone) NAMED ONE OF THE MOST INFLUENTIAL BOOKS OF THE DECADE BY CNN
• NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST MEMOIRS OF THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • O: The Oprah Magazine • The
Washington Post • People • Entertainment Weekly • Vogue • Los Angeles Times • San
Francisco Chronicle • Chicago Tribune • New York • Newsday • Library Journal •
Publishers Weekly In a profound work that pivots from the biggest questions about
American history and ideals to the most intimate concerns of a father for his son,
Ta-Nehisi Coates offers a powerful new framework for understanding our nation’s
history and current crisis. Americans have built an empire on the idea of “race,”
a falsehood that damages us all but falls most heavily on the bodies of black
women and men—bodies exploited through slavery and segregation, and, today,
threatened, locked up, and murdered out of all proportion. What is it like to
inhabit a black body and find a way to live within it? And how can we all honestly
reckon with this fraught history and free ourselves from its burden? Between the
World and Me is Ta-Nehisi Coates’s attempt to answer these questions in a letter
to his adolescent son. Coates shares with his son—and readers—the story of his
awakening to the truth about his place in the world through a series of revelatory
experiences, from Howard University to Civil War battlefields, from the South Side
of Chicago to Paris, from his childhood home to the living rooms of mothers whose
children’s lives were taken as American plunder. Beautifully woven from personal
narrative, reimagined history, and fresh, emotionally charged reportage, Between
the World and Me clearly illuminates the past, bracingly confronts our present,
and offers a transcendent vision for a way forward.
Jimmy's Blues and Other Poems James Baldwin 2014-04-01 All of the published poetry
of James Baldwin, including six significant poems previously only available in a
limited edition During his lifetime (1924–1987), James Baldwin authored seven
novels, as well as several plays and essay collections, which were published to
wide-spread praise. These books, among them Notes of a Native Son, The Fire Next
Time, Giovanni’s Room, and Go Tell It on the Mountain, brought him well-deserved
acclaim as a public intellectual and admiration as a writer. However, Baldwin’s
earliest writing was in poetic form, and Baldwin considered himself a poet
throughout his lifetime. Nonetheless, his single book of poetry, Jimmy’s Blues,
never achieved the popularity of his novels and nonfiction, and is the one and
only book to fall out of print. This new collection presents James Baldwin the
poet, including all nineteen poems from Jimmy’s Blues, as well as all the poems
from a limited-edition volume called Gypsy, of which only 325 copies were ever
printed and which was in production at the time of his death. Known for his
relentless honesty and startlingly prophetic insights on issues of race, gender,
class, and poverty, Baldwin is just as enlightening and bold in his poetry as in
his famous novels and essays. The poems range from the extended dramatic
narratives of “Staggerlee wonders” and “Gypsy” to the lyrical beauty of “Some
days,” which has been set to music and interpreted by such acclaimed artists as
Audra McDonald. Nikky Finney’s introductory essay reveals the importance,
relevance, and rich rewards of these little-known works. Baldwin’s many devotees
will find much to celebrate in these pages.
Native Sons James Baldwin 2009-03-12 James Baldwin was beginning to be recognized
as the most brilliant black writer of his generation when his first book of
essays, Notes of a Native Son, established his reputation in 1955. No one was more
pleased by the book’s reception than Baldwin’s high school friend Sol Stein. A
rising New York editor, novelist, and playwright, Stein had suggested that Baldwin
do the book and coaxed his old friend through the long and sometimes agonizing
process of putting the volume together and seeing it into print. Now, in this
fascinating new book, Sol Stein documents the story of his intense creative
partnership with Baldwin through newly uncovered letters, photos, inscriptions,
and an illuminating memoir of the friendship that resulted in one of the classics
of American literature. Included in this book are the two works they created
together–the story “Dark Runner” and the play Equal in Paris, both published here
for the first time. Though a world of difference separated them–Baldwin was black
and gay, living in self-imposed exile in Europe; Stein was Jewish and married,
with a growing family to support–the two men shared the same fundamental passion.
Nothing mattered more to either of them than telling and writing the truth, which
was not always welcome. As Stein wrote Baldwin in a long, heartfelt letter, “You
are the only friend with whom I feel comfortable about all three: heart, head, and
writing.” In this extraordinary book, Stein unfolds how that shared passion played
out in the months surrounding the creation and publication of Baldwin’s Notes of a
Native Son, in which Baldwin’s main themes are illuminated. A literary event
published to honor the eightieth anniversary of James Baldwin’s birth, Native Sons
is a celebration of one of the most fruitful and influential friendships in
American letters.
Trained Capacities Brian Jackson 2014-01-07 The essays in this collection, written
by sixteen scholars in rhetoric and communications studies, demonstrate American
philosopher John Dewey’s wide-ranging influence on rhetoric in an intellectual
tradition that addresses the national culture’s fundamental conflicts between self
and society, freedom and responsibility, and individual advancement and the common
good. Editors Brian Jackson and Gregory Clark propose that this influence is at
the-fire-next-time-my-dungeon-shook-down-at-the-cross-penguin-modern-classics
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The Cross and the Lynching Tree James H. Cone 2011 A landmark in the conversation
about race and religion in America. "They put him to death by hanging him on a
tree." Acts 10:39 The cross and the lynching tree are the two most emotionally
charged symbols in the history of the African American community. In this powerful
new work, theologian James H. Cone explores these symbols and their
interconnection in the history and souls of black folk. Both the cross and the
lynching tree represent the worst in human beings and at the same time a thirst
for life that refuses to let the worst determine our final meaning. While the
lynching tree symbolized white power and "black death," the cross symbolizes
divine power and "black life" God overcoming the power of sin and death. For
African Americans, the image of Jesus, hung on a tree to die, powerfully grounded
their faith that God was with them, even in the suffering of the lynching era. In
a work that spans social history, theology, and cultural studies, Cone explores
the message of the spirituals and the power of the blues; the passion and of Emmet
Till and the engaged vision of Martin Luther King, Jr.; he invokes the spirits of
Billie Holliday and Langston Hughes, Fannie Lou Hamer and Ida B. Well, and the
witness of black artists, writers, preachers, and fighters for justice. And he
remembers the victims, especially the 5,000 who perished during the lynching
period. Through their witness he contemplates the greatest challenge of any
Christian theology to explain how life can be made meaningful in the face of death
and injustice.
They Can't Kill Us All Wesley Lowery 2016-11-15 LA Times winner for The
Christopher Isherwood Prize for Autobiographical Prose A New York Times bestseller
A New York Times Editors' Choice A Featured Title in The New York Times Book
Review's "Paperback Row" A Bustle "17 Books About Race Every White Person Should
Read" "Essential reading."--Junot Diaz "Electric...so well reported, so plainly
told and so evidently the work of a man who has not grown a callus on his heart."-Dwight Garner, New York Times, "A Top Ten Book of 2016" "I'd recommend everyone
to read this book because it's not just statistics, it's not just the information,
but it's the connective tissue that shows the human story behind it." -- Trevor
Noah, The Daily Show A deeply reported book that brings alive the quest for
justice in the deaths of Michael Brown, Tamir Rice, and Freddie Gray, offering
both unparalleled insight into the reality of police violence in America and an
intimate, moving portrait of those working to end it Conducting hundreds of
interviews during the course of over one year reporting on the ground, Washington
Post writer Wesley Lowery traveled from Ferguson, Missouri, to Cleveland, Ohio;
Charleston, South Carolina; and Baltimore, Maryland; and then back to Ferguson to
uncover life inside the most heavily policed, if otherwise neglected, corners of
America today. In an effort to grasp the magnitude of the repose to Michael
Brown's death and understand the scale of the problem police violence represents,
Lowery speaks to Brown's family and the families of other victims other victims'
families as well as local activists. By posing the question, "What does the loss
of any one life mean to the rest of the nation?" Lowery examines the cumulative
effect of decades of racially biased policing in segregated neighborhoods with
failing schools, crumbling infrastructure and too few jobs. Studded with moments
of joy, and tragedy, They Can't Kill Us All offers a historically informed look at
the standoff between the police and those they are sworn to protect, showing that
civil unrest is just one tool of resistance in the broader struggle for justice.
As Lowery brings vividly to life, the protests against police killings are also
about the black community's long history on the receiving end of perceived and
actual acts of injustice and discrimination. They Can't Kill Us All grapples with
a persistent if also largely unexamined aspect of the otherwise transformative
presidency of Barack Obama: the failure to deliver tangible security and
opportunity to those Americans most in need of both.
The Radical Reader Timothy McCarthy 2011-05-10 Radicalism is as American as apple
pie. One can scarcely imagine what American society would look like without the
abolitionists, feminists, socialists, union organizers, civil-rights workers, gay
and lesbian activists, and environmentalists who have fought stubbornly to breathe
life into the promises of freedom and equality that lie at the heart of American
democracy. The first anthology of its kind, The Radical Reader brings together
more than 200 primary documents in a comprehensive collection of the writings of
America’s native radical tradition. Spanning the time from the colonial period to
the twenty-first century, the documents have been drawn from a wealth of
sources—speeches, manifestos, newspaper editorials, literature, pamphlets, and
private letters. From Thomas Paine’s “Common Sense” to Kate Millett’s “Sexual
Politics,” these are the documents that sparked, guided, and distilled the most
influential movements in American history. Brief introductory essays by the
editors provide a rich biographical and historical context for each selection
included.
Almos' a Man Richard Nathaniel Wright 2000-01-01 Richard Wright [RL 6 IL 10-12] A
poor black boy acquires a very disturbing symbol of manhood--a gun. Theme:
maturing. 38 pages. Tale Blazers.
A Million Little Pieces James Frey 2004-05-11 A story of drug and alcohol abuse
and rehabilitation as it has never been told before. Recounted in visceral,
kinetic prose, and crafted with a forthrightness that rejects piety, cynicism, and
self-pity, it brings us face-to-face with a provocative new understanding of the
nature of addiction and the meaning of recovery. By the time he entered a drug and
alcohol treatment facility, James Frey had taken his addictions to near-deadly
extremes. He had so thoroughly ravaged his body that the facilityís doctors were
shocked he was still alive. The ensuing torments of detoxification and withdrawal,
and the never-ending urge to use chemicals, are captured with a vitality and
directness that recalls the seminal eye-opening power of William Burroughsís
Junky. But A Million Little Pieces refuses to fit any mold of drug literature.
Inside the clinic, James is surrounded by patients as troubled as he is -including a judge, a mobster, a one-time world-champion boxer, and a fragile
former prostitute to whom he is not allowed to speak ó but their friendship and
advice strikes James as stronger and truer than the clinicís droning dogma of How
to Recover. James refuses to consider himself a victim of anything but his own bad
decisions, and insists on accepting sole accountability for the person he has been
and the person he may become--which runs directly counter to his counselors'
recipes for recovery. James has to fight to find his own way to confront the
consequences of the life he has lived so far, and to determine what future, if
any, he holds. It is this fight, told with the charismatic energy and power of One
Flew over the Cuckoo's Nest, that is at the heart of A Million Little Pieces: the
fight between one young manís will and the ever-tempting chemical trip to
oblivion, the fight to survive on his own terms, for reasons close to his own
heart. A Million Little Pieces is an uncommonly genuine account of a life
destroyed and a life reconstructed. It is also the introduction of a bold and
talented literary voice.
The Fire This Time Jesmyn Ward 2016-08-02 "Ward takes James Baldwin's 1963
examination of race in America, The Fire Next Time, as a jumping off point for
this ... collection of essays and poems about race from ... voices of her
generation and our time"-The Cambridge Companion to James Baldwin Michele Elam 2015-04-20 This Companion
offers fresh insight into the art and politics of James Baldwin, one of the most
important writers and provocative cultural critics of the twentieth century.
Black, gay, and gifted, he was hailed as a "spokesman for the race," although he
personally, and controversially, eschewed titles and classifications of all kinds.
Individual essays examine his classic novels and nonfiction as well as his work
the-fire-next-time-my-dungeon-shook-down-at-the-cross-penguin-modern-classics

across lesser-examined domains: poetry, music, theatre, sermon, photo-text,
children's literature, public media, comedy, and artistic collaboration. In doing
so, The Cambridge Companion to James Baldwin captures the power and influence of
his work during the civil rights era as well as his relevance in the "post-race"
transnational twenty-first century, when his prescient questioning of the
boundaries of race, sex, love, leadership, and country assume new urgency.
The Fire Next Time James Baldwin 2021-07-06 A stirring, intimate reflection on the
nature of race and American nationhood that has inspired generations of writers
and thinkers, first published in 1963, the same year as the March on Washington
“The finest essay I’ve ever read.”—Ta-Nehisi Coates, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the National Book Award winner Between the World and Me With clarity,
conviction, and passion, James Baldwin delivers a dire warning of the effects of
racism that remains urgent nearly sixty years after its original publication. In
the first of two essays, “My Dungeon Shook: Letter to My Nephew on the One
Hundredth Anniversary of the Emancipation,” Baldwin offers kind and unflinching
counsel on what it means to be Black in the United States and explains the twisted
logic of American racism. In “Down at the Cross: Letter from a Region in My Mind,”
Baldwin recounts his spiritual journey into the church after a religious crisis at
the age of fourteen, and then back out of it again, as well as his meeting with
Elijah Muhammad, the leader of the Nation of Islam. Throughout, Baldwin urges us
to confront the oppressive institutions of race, religion, and nationhood itself,
and insists that shared resilience among both Black and white people is the only
way forward. As much as it is a reckoning with America’s racist past, The Fire
Next Time is also a clarion call to care, courage, and love, and a candle to light
the way.
Women Lovers, Or The Third Woman Natalie Clifford Barney 2016-06-15 This long-lost
novel recounts a passionate triangle of love and loss among three of the most
daring women of belle époque Paris. In this barely disguised roman à clef, the
legendary American heiress, writer, and arts patron Natalie Clifford Barney, the
dashing Italian baroness Mimi Franchetti, and the beautiful French courtesan Liane
de Pougy share erotic liaisons that break all taboos and end in devastation as one
unexpectedly becomes the “third woman.” Never before published in English, and
only recently published in French, this modernist, experimental work has been
brought to light by Chelsea Ray’s research and translation.
The Fire Next Time James Baldwin 1985
The Ghost Map Steven Johnson 2006 A historical chronicle of Victorian London's
worst cholera outbreak traces the day-by-day efforts of Dr. John Snow, who put his
own life on the line in his efforts to prove his previously dismissed contagion
theory about how the epidemic was spreading. 80,000 first printing.
James Baldwin David Leeming 2015-02-24 James Baldwin was one of the great writers
of the last century. In works that have become part of the American canon—Go Tell
It on a Mountain, Giovanni’s Room, Another Country, The Fire Next Time, and The
Evidence of Things Not Seen—he explored issues of race and racism in America,
class distinction, and sexual difference. A gay, African American writer who was
born in Harlem, he found the freedom to express himself living in exile in Paris.
When he returned to America to cover the Civil Rights movement, he became an
activist and controversial spokesman for the movement, writing books that became
bestsellers and made him a celebrity, landing him on the cover of Time. In this
biography, which Library Journal called “indispensable,” David Leeming creates an
intimate portrait of a complex, troubled, driven, and brilliant man. He plumbs
every aspect of Baldwin’s life: his relationships with the unknown and the famous,
including painter Beauford Delaney, Richard Wright, Lorraine Hansberry, Marlon
Brando, Harry Belafonte, Lena Horne, and childhood friend Richard Avedon; his
expatriate years in France and Turkey; his gift for compassion and love; the
public pressures that overwhelmed his quest for happiness, and his passionate
battle for black identity, racial justice, and to “end the racial nightmare and
achieve our country.” Skyhorse Publishing, along with our Arcade, Good Books,
Sports Publishing, and Yucca imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of
biographies, autobiographies, and memoirs. Our list includes biographies on wellknown historical figures like Benjamin Franklin, Nelson Mandela, and Alexander
Graham Bell, as well as villains from history, such as Heinrich Himmler, John
Wayne Gacy, and O. J. Simpson. We have also published survivor stories of World
War II, memoirs about overcoming adversity, first-hand tales of adventure, and
much more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or
a national bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
James Baldwin: The Last Interview James Baldwin 2014-12-02 Never before available,
the unexpurgated last interview with James Baldwin “I was not born to be what
someone said I was. I was not born to be defined by someone else, but by myself,
and myself only.” When, in the fall of 1987, the poet Quincy Troupe traveled to
the south of France to interview James Baldwin, Baldwin’s brother David told him
to ask Baldwin about everything—Baldwin was critically ill and David knew that
this might be the writer’s last chance to speak at length about his life and work.
The result is one of the most eloquent and revelatory interviews of Baldwin’s
career, a conversation that ranges widely over such topics as his childhood in
Harlem, his close friendship with Miles Davis, his relationship with writers like
Toni Morrison and Richard Wright, his years in France, and his ever-incisive
thoughts on the history of race relations and the African-American experience.
Also collected here are significant interviews from other moments in Baldwin’s
life, including an in-depth interview conducted by Studs Terkel shortly after the
publication of Nobody Knows My Name. These interviews showcase, above all,
Baldwin’s fearlessness and integrity as a writer, thinker, and individual, as well
as the profound struggles he faced along the way.
Great Speeches by African Americans James Daley 2012-03-06 Tracing the struggle
for freedom and civil rights across two centuries, this anthology comprises
speeches by Martin Luther King, Jr., Marcus Garvey, Malcolm X, Barack Obama, and
many other influential figures.
Common Ground J. Anthony Lukas 2012-09-12 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, the
National Book Critics Circle Award, the Robert F. Kennedy Book Award, and the
American Book Award, the bestselling Common Ground is much more than the story of
the busing crisis in Boston as told through the experiences of three families. As
Studs Terkel remarked, it's "gripping, indelible...a truth about all large
American cities." "An epic of American city life...a story of such hypnotic
specificity that we re-experience all the shades of hope and anger, pity and fear
that living anywhere in late 20th-century America has inevitably provoked."
—Christopher Lehmann-Haupt, The New York Times
The Fire Next Time James Baldwin 2017 First published in 1963, James Baldwin's A
Fire Next Time stabbed at the heart of America's so-called ldquo;Negro
problemrdquo;. As remarkable for its masterful prose as it is for its
uncompromising account of black experience in the United States, it is considered
to this day one of the most articulate and influential expressions of 1960s race
relations. The book consists of two essays, ldquo;My Dungeon Shook mdash; Letter
to my Nephew on the One Hundredth Anniversary of Emancipation,rdquo; and
ldquo;Down At The Cross mdash; Letter from a Region of My Mind.rdquo; It weaves
thematic threads of love, faith, and family into a candid assault on the hypocrisy
of the so-say ldquo;land of the freerdquo;, insisting on the inequality implicit
to American society. ldquo;You were born where you were born and faced the future
that you facedrdquo;, Baldwin writes to his nephew, ldquo;because you were black
and for no other reason.rdquo; His profound sense of injustice is matched by a
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robust belief in ldquo;monumental dignityrdquo;, in patience, empathy, and the
possibility of transforming America into ldquo;what America must become.rdquo;
Trees in Trouble Daniel Mathews 2020-04-07 A troubling story of the devastating
and compounding effects of climate change in the Western and Rocky Mountain
states, told through in–depth reportage and conversations with ecologists,
professional forest managers, park service scientists, burn boss, activists, and
more. Climate change manifests in many ways across North America, but few as
dramatic as the attacks on our western pine forests. In Trees in Trouble, Daniel
Mathews tells the urgent story of this loss, accompanying burn crews and forest
ecologists as they study the myriad risk factors and refine techniques for saving
this important, limited resource. Mathews transports the reader from the
exquisitely aromatic haze of ponderosa and Jeffrey pine groves to the fantastic
gnarls and whorls of five–thousand–year–old bristlecone pines, from genetic test
nurseries where white pine seedlings are deliberately infected with their mortal
enemy to the hottest megafire sites and neighborhoods leveled by fire tornadoes or
ember blizzards. Scrupulously researched, Trees in Trouble not only explores the
devastating ripple effects of climate change, but also introduces us to the people
devoting their lives to saving our forests. Mathews also offers hope: a new
approach to managing western pine forests is underway. Trees in Trouble explores
how we might succeed in sustaining our forests through the challenging transition
to a new environment.
The Rime of the Ancient Mariner Samuel Taylor Coleridge 1906
The Silent Shore Charles L. Chavis Jr. 2022-01-11 Complicating historical
narratives associated with the history of lynching in the city of Salisbury, The
Silent Shore explores the immediate and lingering effect of Williams's death on
the politics of racism in the United States, the Black community in Salisbury, the
broader Eastern Shore, the state of Maryland, and the legacy of "modern-day
lynchings."
The Price of the Ticket James Baldwin 2021-09-21 An essential compendium of James
Baldwin’s most powerful nonfiction work, calling on us “to end the racial
nightmare, and achieve our country.” Personal and prophetic, these essays uncover
what it means to live in a racist American society with insights that feel as
fresh today as they did over the 4 decades in which he composed them. Longtime
Baldwin fans and especially those just discovering his genius will appreciate this
essential collection of his great nonfiction writing, available for the first time
in affordable paperback. Along with 46 additional pieces, it includes the full
text of dozens of famous essays from such books as: • Notes of a Native Son •
Nobody Knows My Name • The Fire Next Time • No Name in the Street • The Devil
Finds Work This collection provides the perfect entrée into Baldwin’s prescient
commentary on race, sexuality, and identity in an unjust American society.
Vintage Baldwin James Baldwin 2004-01-06 In his internationally acclaimed novels,
short stories, plays and essays, James Baldwin was and remains a powerfully
prophetic voice in the American literary landscape, fearlessly brooding upon
issues such as race, sex, politics, and art. His literary achievement is a lasting
legacy about what it means to be American. Vintage Baldwin includes the short
story “Sonny’s Blues”; the galvanizing civil rights examination “My Dungeon Shook:
Letter to My Nephew on the One Hundredth Anniversary of the Emancipation”; the
essays “Fifth Avenue, Uptown: A Letter from Harlem,” “The Discovery of What It
Means to Be an American,” and “Nobody Knows My Name: A Letter from the South”; and
excerpts from the novel Another Country and the play The Amen Corner. Vintage
Readers are a perfect introduction to some of the great modern writers presented
in attractive, accessible paperback editions.
The Fire Next Time James Baldwin 1964
I Am Not Your Negro James Baldwin 2017-02-07 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • In his final
years, Baldwin envisioned a book about his three assassinated friends, Medgar
Evers, Malcolm X, and Martin Luther King. His deeply personal notes for the
project had never been published before acclaimed filmmaker Raoul Peck mined
Baldwin’s oeuvre to compose his stunning documentary film I Am Not Your Negro.
Peck weaves these texts together, brilliantly imagining the book that Baldwin
never wrote with selected published and unpublished passages, essays, letters,
notes, and interviews that are every bit as incisive and pertinent now as they
have ever been. Peck’s film uses them to jump through time, juxtaposing Baldwin’s
private words with his public statements, in a blazing examination of the tragic
history of race in America. This edition contains more than 40 black-and-white
images from the film, which was nominated for the Academy Award for Best
Documentary.
Dark Days James Baldwin 2020-07-30 'So the club rose, the blood came down, and his
bitterness and his anguish and his guilt were compounded.' Drawing on Baldwin's
own experiences of prejudice in an America violently divided by race, these
searing essays blend the intensely personal with the political to envisage a

the-fire-next-time-my-dungeon-shook-down-at-the-cross-penguin-modern-classics

better world. Penguin Modern: fifty new books celebrating the pioneering spirit of
the iconic Penguin Modern Classics series, with each one offering a concentrated
hit of its contemporary, international flavour. Here are authors ranging from
Kathy Acker to James Baldwin, Truman Capote to Stanislaw Lem and George Orwell to
Shirley Jackson; essays radical and inspiring; poems moving and disturbing;
stories surreal and fabulous; taking us from the deep South to modern Japan, New
York's underground scene to the farthest reaches of outer space.
The Tale of Custard the Dragon Ogden Nash 2014
On Being Different Merle Miller 2012-09-25 The groundbreaking work on being
homosexual in America—available again only from Penguin Classics and with a new
foreword by Dan Savage Originally published in 1971, Merle Miller’s On Being
Different is a pioneering and thought-provoking book about being homosexual in the
United States. Just two years after the Stonewall riots, Miller wrote a poignant
essay for the New York Times Magazine entitled “What It Means To Be a Homosexual”
in response to a homophobic article published in Harper’s Magazine. Described as
“the most widely read and discussed essay of the decade,” it carried the seed that
would blossom into On Being Different—one of the earliest memoirs to affirm the
importance of coming out. For more than sixty-five years, Penguin has been the
leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more
than 1,500 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best
works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the
series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
African American Culture and Legal Discourse R. Schur 2009-12-07 This work
examines the experiences of African Americans under the law and how African
American culture has fostered a rich tradition of legal criticism. Moving between
novels, music, and visual culture, the essays present race as a significant factor
within legal discourse. Essays examine rights and sovereignty, violence and the
law, and cultural ownership through the lens of African American culture. The
volume argues that law must understand the effects of particular decisions and
doctrines on African American life and culture and explores the ways in which
African American cultural production has been largely centered on a critique of
law.
One Day When I Was Lost James Baldwin 2013-09-17 A rare, lucidly composed
screenplay from one of America’s greatest writers, based on the bestselling
classic The Autobiography of Malcolm X. The Times Literary Supplement praises "the
depth and sincerity of Baldwin's admiration for Malcolm X." Son of a Baptist
minister; New York City hustler; honor student; convicted criminal; powerful
minister in the Nation of Islam; father and husband: Malcolm X transformed
himself, time and again, in order to become one of the most feared, loved, and
undeniably charismatic leaders of twentieth-century America. No one better
represents the tumultuous times of his generation, and there is no one better to
capture him and his milieu than James Baldwin. With spare, elegant, yet forceful
dialogue and fresh, precise camera directions, Baldwin breathes cinematic life
into this controversial and important figure, offering a new look at a man who
changed himself in order to change the country.
I've Been Meaning to Tell You David Chariandy 2019-03-14 'There is, as you pick it
up, nothing to prepare you for its power' OBSERVER 'Quite simply, one of the most
beautiful books I have ever read' AMINATTA FORNA How do we navigate our complex
histories for our children? What is our duty to share and what must we leave for
them to discover? Writing to his daughter, David Chariandy asks difficult,
unsettling, perhaps impossible questions – questions made all the more poignant by
our current political landscape. With tender, spare and luminous prose, Chariandy
looks both into his heart and mind and out to the world and humanity. In the
tradition of Ta-Nehisi Coates and Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie, this is a book about
race; this is a book about family.
If Beale Street Could Talk James Baldwin 2013-09-17 In this honest and stunning
novel that inspired the award-winning major motion picture of the same name, James
Baldwin has given America a moving story of love in the face of injustice. "A
major work of Black American fiction." –The New Republic Told through the eyes of
Tish, a nineteen-year-old girl, in love with Fonny, a young sculptor who is the
father of her child, Baldwin’s story mixes the sweet and the sad. Tish and Fonny
have pledged to get married, but Fonny is falsely accused of a terrible crime and
imprisoned. Their families set out to clear his name, and as they face an
uncertain future, the young lovers experience a kaleidoscope of
emotions–affection, despair, and hope. In a love story that evokes the blues,
where passion and sadness are inevitably intertwined, Baldwin has created two
characters so alive and profoundly realized that they are unforgettably ingrained
in the American psyche.
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